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Dear Metra FOIA Department,

I am interested in reviewing the following information regarding LIQ No.
35990,Environmental and Industrial Hygiene Consulting Services with the opening date of
April 20, 2016:

1.  Names of the respondents;

2.  Response tabulations;

3.  Electronic copies of each firms' response to the Letters of Interest & Qualifications
(LIQ).

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  In advance, thank you very
much for the information.

Dee Upton

 




